
Coronavirus Safety Precaution
For reservations, call (+81)90-3900-3387

Coronavirus safety precaution at Musashino ENT

● Please use the disinfectant provided by the facility before entering
● Please wear mask and other protective gears to prevent the spread of COVID-19
● Please keep social distance from other patients as best as possible (a minimum

of one free seat apart)

For patients with fever

If you have a fever and would like to see a doctor, please call us in advance. After
coming to the hospital, please talk on the intercom or mobile phone at the entrance. We
will guide you to another route that does not pass through the waiting room. If you
can come to the hospital by private car, please let us know so that you can have a
smooth examination.


